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 29th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPH – REMINDER OF DEADLINE 

 

Just a reminder that all photograph orders for DSP Photography need to be placed before 3rd April 

2023 for delivery to the school. After this date, postage will become payable for delivery to your 

home address. 

 

To order, please follow this link - https://dsp-academy.gotphoto.co.uk/kunden/login - and enter 

the personal access code, which can be found on your proof card. 

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

Kents Hill School and Nursery 

 

  

  

 

 Headteacher: Mrs J Mackie
  

  
      Chair of Governors: Mrs J. Whitehead  

  

    
                                                 

Kents Hill School is operated by Milton Keynes Education Trust which is a charitable company         
Limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7663689  

The Registered Office is at Walton High, Fyfield Barrow, Milton Keynes, MK7 7WH  
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